
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22 June 2018 
 
Dear families, staff, governors and 
friends  
 
This week at Brindishe Lee …	

What a fabulous Sports day we 
had in Manor House Gardens on 
Thursday!   So much energy, 
enthusiasm and  sportsmanship. 
Every child took part and 
everyone cheered!   

 
It was lovely to have so many families and friends 
in the park, especially to see the whole school 
picnic at lunchtime.  Thank you all for supporting 
and joining in such a happy, school community 
event. 
 
Thank you to all the parents/ carers for escorting 
the children to and from the park and thank you too 
to all organisers of the Sports event – it was great 
team work! The last word I heard from one of the 
members of staff … “What a brilliant day!” 
 
This year the children were representing World 
Cup teams and the final scores 
1st England 
2nd  Germany / Italy 
4th Argentina 
5th Brazil 
 
Very well done children for working so hard at 
each activity.  It was a day where everyone was a 
winner!   
 
On Monday, Mr Trevor brought a team of Year 5 
and 6 girls from The Gordon Primary, Eltham, to 
Brindishe Lee to play a friendly football match.  It 
was a great match that started with The Gordon 
scoring twice and then Brindishe catching up and 
scoring another two goals, leaving the match a 
draw.  Final score 2-2.   
What a match!  Well done to all players. 
                        Report by Cheryl and Heather, Y6 
 

 
A bit more sport … 
Tri-school Sports day Years 5 and 6 
You will remember the news report from Miss 
Matthews about Years 5 and 6 taking part in a Tri-
school sports day at Lewisham Arena a couple of 
weeks ago … We have been waiting for the final 
scores to be calculated and we are very pleased to 
share with you … 
1st place Brindishe Lee   
2nd place Brindishe Green   
3rd place Brindishe Manor   
 
All of the children had a fantastic time and we are 
hoping this event becomes an annual event for 
Brindishe Schools. 
 
 
Picasso       
Following a second week of visits to Tate Modern 
to see the Picasso exhibition, we just want to say a 
huge thank you to all parents and carers who gave 
up their day to accompany classes for these visits 
over the last two weeks, we really couldn’t have 
done it without you! 
 

I am very proud to be able 
to share with you some of 
the comments and 
feedback our staff had 
from the public on each 
visit both as they travelled 
to the gallery and whilst in 
the exhibition … 

 
… Comments on knowledge of and enthusiasm for 
the art work, noting ‘impeccable’ manners and the 
calm way the children walked and waited, amazed 
by how focused and absorbed the children were in 
their work, impressed by the level of discussion 
and by the understanding of the different periods of 
the Picasso collection.  Fantastic news!  Well done 
children.  
 
Now make sure the Brindishe Lee Picasso 
exhibition, where everyone will have some art 



 
 
 
 
 

work on display, is in your diary for Tuesday 03 
July.  
 
 
A reminder … 
Please return class / individual photograph orders 
and cash / cheque payment (in an envelope!) to 
the office as soon as possible.   
Deadline Friday 29 June.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Rights Respecting School    
 

This week, in our assemblies and discussions we 
have been focusing on : 
Article 22  the right to special protection and help 
if you are a refugee (if you have been forced to 
leave your home and live in another country), as 
well as all the rights in the Convention.  

Dates for your diary …                             
NEXT WEEK  

Wednesday  6pm Full Governing Body meeting 
at Brindishe Green. Please let us know if you wish 
to attend as an observer and we will arrange 
seating for you.                                               
Friday  Y4 Jewelry workshop                  
  F@B Film night                                                    
03 July  Picasso exhibition                       
10 July  Year 6 Leavers’ evening                   
20 July  Last day of the school year  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance this week 
Best attendance this week … 
Year 4, Cherry with 100% and … 
… Year 4, Willow with 98.5%.   
Well done to both these classes!    
 
Finally … Please remember to be thoughtful 
when you park your car on the roads near the 
school during drop off and pick up times each day.  
Take care not block our neighbours’ driveways, 
they must be left clear at all times.  Thank you.   
 
Have a good weekend. 

 
 

 

Don’t forget you can translate this newsletter into 
more than 100 different languages on our website: 

www.brindishelee.lewisham.sch.uk 
 


